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AUG ': 1979
Mr. Thomas M. Anderson, Manager
fluclear Safety Department
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P. O. Box 355
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Dear Mr. Anderson:

SUBJECT: JANUARI 15, 1979 LETTER FROM J. F. S10LZ TO T. M. ANDERSON RE: REVIEW
0F TOPICAL REPORTS ON CLASS IE ELECTRICAL AND CONTROL EQUIPMENT

By telephone, Westinghouse has advised us that Pages 3 and 5 of the Enclosure
to the subject letter contained Westinghouse proprietary infonnation.

Enclosed are proprietary pages to replace Pages 3 and 5 of the Enclosure to
our January 15, 1979 letter. We request recipients of this Enclosure to destroy
the superseded Pages 3 and 5 and handle the proprietary pages in accordance
with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.790.

We have instructed the Public Document Room, Technical Information Center ar.d
Nuclear Safety Information Center to destroy Pages 3 and 5 of the enclosure
transmitted by our January 15, 1979 letter and have provided these facilities
with non-proprietary replacement pages. The non-proprietary pages are identical
to proprietary pages except that information deemed to be proprietary has been
deleted.

Sincerely,

Johd F. Stolz , Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 1
Divisior, of Project Management

Enclosure:
As Stated

cc: Robert A. Wiesemann, Manager
Licensing Programs
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P. O. Box 355
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230
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